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The Alpine Path - The Story of My Career Lucy Maud Montgomery 2017-09-21 The Alpine Path, The Story of My Career is the
autobiography of Lucy Maud Montgomery. Originally published as a series of autobiographical essays in the Toronto
magazine, Everywoman’s World, from June to November in 1917. A charming read about her childhood with all the dreams and
imaginings from her youth. Followed by her inspirational road to literary success.
A Darker Dream Amanda Ashley 2013-06-25 In all his four hundred years, Rayven never met a woman like Rhianna McLeod. She
is a vision of light, of warmth, of everything he is not--nor can ever be. Doomed to live forever in darkness and
solitude, he knows all too well the risk in getting close to her, yet he hungers for her with a fierce passion he swears
he will never allow himself to feel. Rhianna's father sold her to Rayven to put food on the table, so she had no choice
but to go with the dark stranger. To her surprise, he gives her everything she wants--the finest clothes, education, and
the run of the castle--everything, that is, except his touch. For although she senses danger beneath the soft-spoken
manner, although even Rayven himself warns her to stay away, she is drawn to this creature of the night, and loves him
as she will no other.
Wild at Heart Field Guide, Revised Edition John Eldredge 2021-03-02 In Wild at Heart, bestselling author John Eldredge
thrust a generation of men, young and old, toward a journey to recover true masculinity?the soul of a man as God
designed him. He reminded men they needed adventure in their lives—in their work, in their love, and their spiritual
lives—and showed how God designed them to be dangerous. Sadly, most men today have abandoned these dreams and
desires—aided by a Christianity that feels like nothing more than pressure to be a "nice guy." It is no wonder that many
men avoid church, and those who go are often passive and bored to death. The Wild at Heart Field Manual, which
corresponds chapter-by-chapter with the book, helps men understand how God wants to heal these deep wounds from earlier
years that take away their confidence and, in some case, their masculinity. Men will discover that deep within their
heart is a longing for a battle to fight, an adventure to live, and a beauty to rescue—because that is how God created
them. It is time for the church to reclaim these wounded warriors. It is time to give men permission to be what God
designed them to be—dangerous, passionate, alive, and free! Packed with new information and insights, the Wild at Heart
Field Manual guides men along "the road less traveled." Filled with probing questions, creative exercises, and space to
record personal field notes, this companion volume is designed to transition men from reading about the wild heart to
living from it.
Caught Up in the Touch Laura Trentham 2015-07-21 Jessica Montgomery has always lived by three simple rules: stay calm,
stay professional, stay in control. Working tirelessly to make it into the executive ranks of her family's business, her
dream job of CFO is within reach-if she can convince one stubborn and sexy restaurateur to take her offer and manage
Montgomery Industries' flagship restaurant in Atlanta. On the surface Logan Wilde is all good-old-boy charm and humor,
but he can't seem to outrun the hell-raising reputation of his high school years. Although he has thought about leaving
his hometown in Falcon, Alabama, he has grown to love the town, his restaurant, and his part-time gig coaching the
football team. Jessica estimates it will take a week tops to get Logan Wilde's signature on her generous offer, but
their first meeting is anything but professional. Logan shreds Jessica's control and unleashes a passion she didn't know
existed even as a deeper connection between them takes root. When her family's manipulations threaten to tear them
apart, Jessica has to decide whether her dream is really the CFO job or the man who has unselfishly offered his love.
The Bride Bet Tessa Dare 2020-08-25 How to lose a duke in ten years...without losing your heart. Once upon a time, two
sworn enemies--the bookish daughter of a scholar and the devilish heir to a duke--made a pact: If they were both still
single in ten years, they would marry each other. It was a joke, Nicola thought. A duchess? Her? But when the Duke of
Westleigh returns a decade later, he's serious. He needs an heir, so he's holding her to their marriage bargain--diamond
ring, lavish gown, engagement ball, and more. Nothing Nicola says can dissuade him. When she calls him arrogant, he
praises her honesty. When she makes social stumbles, he catches her fall. And when she gets exasperated, the duke can't
seem to get enough. For reasons she can't fathom, he claims that no other woman will do. He's betting he can change her
mind, with logic and passion. She's betting she can change his mind, just by being herself. And as the clock ticks down
to a wedding day, neither is counting on losing their heart.
Highland Velvet Jude Deveraux 2003-08-27 Jude Deveraux steps back to a time and place where revenge and rivalry rule
men's hearts—and love conquers all—in this wonderful Montgomery novel. Bronwyn MacArran was a proud Scot. Stephen
Montgomery was one of the hated English. He came to Scotland as a conqueror, saw her beauty and was vanquished. But
still she would abhor him. She owned a temper hot enough to forge the armors of battle or inflame a valiant soldier's
passion. Yet still she would resist him. She became his reason to live, his reason to love. And still she would deny
him. But while clan fought clan, while brother took up sword against brother, and the highlands ran with blood—their
destiny was made...and this mighty warrior pledged himself to his woman's pride, her honor and her name—and made of
their love a torch to burn through the ages!
Never Seduce a Scot Maya Banks 2012-09-25 Maya Banks, the New York Times bestselling author of romance and romantic
suspense has captivated readers with her steamy Scottish historical novels, perfect for fans of Julie Garwood. Never
Seduce a Scot features a remarkable woman whose rare gift teaches a gruff Scottish warrior how to listen with his heart.
Eveline Armstrong is fiercely loved and protected by her powerful clan, but outsiders consider her “touched.” Beautiful,
fey, with a level, intent gaze, she doesn’t speak. No one, not even her family, knows that she cannot hear. Content with
her life of seclusion, Eveline has taught herself to read lips and allows the outside world to view her as daft. But
when an arranged marriage into a rival clan makes Graeme Montgomery her husband, Eveline accepts her duty—unprepared for
the delights to come. Graeme is a rugged warrior with a voice so deep and powerful that his new bride can hear it, and
hands and kisses so tender and skilled that he stirs her deepest passions. Graeme is intrigued by the mysterious
Eveline, whose silent lips are ripe with temptation and whose bright, intelligent eyes can see into his soul. As
intimacy deepens, he learns her secret. But when clan rivalries and dark deeds threaten the wife he has only begun to
cherish, the Scottish warrior will move heaven and earth to save the woman who has awakened his heart to the beautiful
song of a rare and magical love.
Prominent Families of New York Lyman Horace Weeks 1898
The Bones Beneath My Skin TJ Klune 2022-09-01 A spine-tingling thriller by New York Times bestselling author TJ Klune,
about a 10-year-old girl with an impossible power, her father, and an unlikely stranger, who come together to confront
the dangerous forces that want her at all costs. A strange story of family, love, comets, and bacon. Perfect for fans of
Stranger Things. In the spring of 1995, Nate Cartwright has lost everything: his parents are dead, his older brother
wants nothing to do with him, and he's been fired from his job as a journalist in Washington DC. With nothing left to
lose, he returns to his family's summer cabin outside the small mountain town of Roseland, Oregon to try and find some
sense of direction. The cabin should be empty. It's not. Inside is a man named Alex. And with him is an extraordinary
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little girl who calls herself Artemis Darth Vader. Artemis, who isn't exactly as she appears. Soon it becomes clear that
Nate must make a choice: let himself drown in the memories of his past, or fight for a future he never thought possible.
Because the girl is special. And forces are descending upon them who want nothing more than to control her. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Highland Outlaw Monica McCarty 2009-02-24 Handsome and dangerous, Patrick MacGregor is a wanted man, possessing the
tough, tenacious spirit of his outlawed clan. He will stop at nothing to save his people from destruction, even if it
means marrying Elizabeth Campbell, the daughter of his worst enemy. Yet the flaxen-haired beauty disarms him from the
start. Her sweet, unspoiled softness touches the cold depths of his ravaged soul–and makes him want much more than
revenge. Inside the shy and dutiful Lizzie is a passionate woman longing to emerge, a woman ready for love. So when the
piercing emerald eyes and searing kiss of a stranger spark in her a desperate hunger, she surrenders to Patrick’s
glorious seduction–unaware that his daring deception has just found its one and only chance for redemption: a love more
powerful than hate.
Rush Maya Banks 2013-02-05 In the first novel in the Breathless trilogy, a man is about to have his fantasies come true
with a woman who was once forbidden fruit, and is now ripe for the picking... When Gabe Hamilton saw Mia Crestwell walk
into the ballroom for his hotel’s grand opening, he knew he was going to hell for what he had planned. After all, Mia is
his best friend’s little sister. Except she’s not so little anymore. And Gabe has waited a long time to act on his
desires. Gabe has starred in Mia’s fantasies more than once. So what if he’s fourteen years older? Mia knows he’s way
out of her league, but her attraction has only grown stronger with time. She’s an adult now, and there’s no reason not
to act on her most secret desires. As Gabe pulls her into his provocative world, she realizes there’s a lot she doesn’t
know about him or how exacting his demands can be. Their relationship is intense and obsessive, but as they cross the
line from secret sexual odyssey to something deeper, their affair runs the risk of being exposed—and vulnerable to a
betrayal far more intimate than either expected.
The Breathless Trilogy Maya Banks 2013-09-03 “Erotic fantasies and seduction...are the name of the game” (Joyfully
Reviewed) in the Breathless Trilogy by New York Times bestselling phenomenon Maya Banks, an author “hot enough to make
even the coolest reader sweat!” (Fresh Fiction). THE COMPLETE BREATHLESS TRILOGY IN AN IRRESISTIBLE BOX SET. RUSH… When
Gabe Hamilton saw Mia Crestwell walk into the ballroom for his hotel’s grand opening, he knew he was going to hell for
what he had planned. After all, Mia is his best friend’s little sister. Except she’s not so little anymore. And Gabe has
waited a long time to act on his desires. FEVER… Jace, Ash, and Gabe: three of the wealthiest, most powerful men in the
country. They’re accustomed to getting anything they want. Anything at all. For Jace, it’s a woman whose allure takes
him completely by surprise… BURN…When it comes to sex, Ash McIntyre has always explored his wilder side—extreme and
uncompromising. He demands control. And he prefers women who want it like that. Then he meets Josie. He never imagined
the one woman to tell him no would be the only woman who’d ever drive him to the edge of desire. “For an erotic, BDSM
book, this one fits the bill.”—USA Today on Maya Banks
Fever Maya Banks 2013-04-02 In the second novel in the Breathless trilogy, a woman's undeniable allure takes a dominant
man completely by surprise... Jace Crestwell, Ash McIntyre, and Gabe Hamilton have been best friends and successful
business partners for years. They’re powerful, they’re imposing, they’re irresistibly sexy, and Jace and Ash share
everything—including their women. When they meet Bethany, Jace begins to feel things he’s never experienced before:
jealousy, and a powerful obsession that threatens him, overwhelms him—and excites him beyond control. Jace isn’t sharing
Bethany—with anyone. He’s determined to be the only man in her life, and it’s jeopardizing a lifelong friendship with
Ash. Bethany will be his and his alone. Even if it means turning his back on his best friend.
The Highlander Series 3-Book Bundle Maya Banks 2012-08-13 From a rising star in Scottish romance comes a breathtaking
trilogy of forbidden passion, legendary heroes, and sacred bonds. In Maya Banks’s Highlander series, collected here in
one must-have eBook bundle, three unforgettable brothers risk everything to save their clan and their legacy—and to
surrender their hearts to love. Contains a thrilling preview of Maya Banks’s sensual new novel, Never Seduce a Scot! IN
BED WITH A HIGHLANDER Ewan McCabe is poised to take back what is his—until a blue-eyed, raven-haired temptress is thrust
into his life. The illegitimate daughter of the king, Mairin is wary of love. But her attraction to her ruggedly
powerful new husband makes her crave his surprisingly tender touch. And as war draws near, Mairin’s strength, spirit,
and passion challenge Ewan—a man who dreams only of revenge—to confront his demons and conquer the strangest territory
of all: his heart. SEDUCTION OF A HIGHLAND LASS Fiercely loyal to his family, Alaric McCabe is prepared to wed for duty
as well. But on his way to claim the daughter of a neighboring chieftain, he is ambushed and left for dead—only to be
saved by the soft touch of a Highland angel. An outcast from her own clan, Keeley McDonald is drawn to the wounded
warrior and his strong, lean body. As forbidden love draws them into pleasures of the flesh, conspiracy and danger
circle closer. Alaric must make an impossible choice: Will he betray his blood ties for the woman he loves? NEVER LOVE A
HIGHLANDER Caelen McCabe’s young, reckless heart nearly destroyed his clan—now he must marry to salvage an uneasy
alliance. But Caelen trusts no woman, especially not the beauty who torments him with white-hot longing. Rionna McDonald
had vowed to protect her heart—until she finds herself craving the sensual delights of a husband who guards his emotions
as fiercely as his clan. When the ultimate battle for the McCabe legacy is upon them, Rionna risks her life to prove to
Caelen that their love is too precious to lose.
Never Love a Highlander Maya Banks 2011-10-25 Maya Banks, the New York Times bestselling author of romance and romantic
suspense has captivated readers with her steamy Scottish historical novels, perfect for fans of Julie Garwood. In Never
Love a Highlander, the youngest McCabe brother uses sword and seduction to save his clan—and seal his heart. Caelen
McCabe’s young, reckless heart nearly destroyed his clan. Now, putting family loyalty above all else, he steps up to
marry his older brother’s jilted bride and salvage the uneasy alliance between two clans. While beautiful Rionna
McDonald is a fit wife for any man, Caelen trusts no woman, especially not this sweet temptress who torments him with
white-hot longing. As the sacrificial lamb in her father’s power game, Rionna will do her duty but vows to protect her
heart and her pride from humiliation. Despite everything, though, the heat in Caelen’s touch melts her defenses, and she
craves the sensual delights of a husband who guards his emotions as fiercely as his clan. But when the ultimate battle
for the McCabe legacy is upon them, Rionna’s true warrior spirit emerges. She will risk the wrath of her father, the
fury of her enemies, and her life to prove to Caelen that his wife’s love is too precious to lose.
Devil of the Highlands Lynsay Sands 2009-10-06 They call him the Devil . . . He is the most notorious laird of Scotland:
fierce, cold, deadly . . . and maybe even worse. Yet Evelinde has just agreed to wed him. Anything, she thinks, is
better than her cruel stepmother. Though Evelinde should be wary of the rumors, she can't help but be drawn to this
warrior . . . for the Devil of the Highlands inspires a heat within her that is unlike anything she has ever known. They
may call him whatever they wish, but Cullen, Laird of Donnachaidh, cares only for the future of his clan. He must find a
wife, a woman to bear him sons and heed his commands. He has no need for beauty or grace, but one taste of his lovely
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bride's sweet lips and the sultry feel of her skin arouse an untamed passion. Perhaps there's more to marriage than he
thought . . .
A Mackenzie Family Christmas Jennifer Ashley 2012-12-15 The Mackenzies gather for a clan Christmas and Hogmanay in
Scotland. In the chaos of preparations for the celebration--the first of Hart and Eleanor's married life--one of Ian's
Ming bowls gets broken, and the family scrambles to save the day. Daniel busily runs a betting ring for everything from
the hour Eleanor's baby will arrive, to whether Mac's former-pugilist valet can win a boxing match, to who will be the
first of the many guests to be caught under the mistletoe. Ian begins a new obsession, and Beth fears that the loss of
one of his precious bowls has made him withdraw once more into his private world. Revisit the Mackenzies in this
heartwarming Christmas tale. Book 4.5 of the New York Times bestselling Mackenzies series.
The Lion's Lady Julie Garwood 2010-08-31 A daring lady meets a dashing lord with the soul of a pirate in this classic
Regency romance novel from bestselling author Julie Garwood. Christina Bennett had taken London society by storm. The
ravishing beauty guarded the secret of her mysterious past until the night Lyon, Marquis of Lyonwood, stole a searching,
sensuous kiss. An arrogant nobleman with a pirate’s passions, he tasted the wild fire smoldering beneath Christina’s
cool charm and swore to posess her... But the fiesty and defiant Christina would not be so easily conquered. Mistress of
her heart and of her fortune, she resisted Lyon’s sensuous caresses. She dared not surrender to his love...for then, she
must also forsake her precious secret...and her promised destiny!
Kiss of the Highlander Karen Marie Moning 2008-05-20 A laird trapped between centuries... Enchanted by a powerful spell,
Highland laird Drustan MacKeltar slumbered for nearly five centuries hidden deep in a cave, until an unlikely savior
awakened him. The enticing lass who dressed and spoke like no woman he’d ever known was from his distant future, where
crumbled ruins were all that remained of his vanished world. Drustan knew he had to return to his own century if he was
to save his people from a terrible fate. And he needed the bewitching woman by his side.... A woman changed forever in
his arms... Gwen Cassidy had come to Scotland to shake up her humdrum life and, just maybe, meet a man. How could she
have known that a tumble down a Highland ravine would send her plunging into an underground cavern — to land atop the
most devastatingly seductive man she’d ever seen? Or that once he’d kissed her, he wouldn’t let her go? Bound to Drustan
by a passion stronger than time, Gwen is swept back to sixteenth-century Scotland, where a treacherous enemy plots
against them ... and where a warrior with the power to change history will defy time itself for the woman he loves....
Highlander Most Wanted Maya Banks 2013-03-19 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Maya Banks, the bestselling author of romance and
romantic suspense has captivated readers with her steamy Scottish historical novels, perfect for fans of Julie Garwood.
In Highlander Most Wanted, a reclusive woman content to live in the shadows shows a Highland warrior the true meaning of
love. Genevieve McInnis is locked behind the fortified walls of McHugh Keep, captive of a cruel laird who takes great
pleasure in ruining her for any other man. Yet when Bowen Montgomery storms the gates on a mission of clan warfare,
Genevieve finds that her spirit is bent but not broken. Still, her path toward freedom remains uncertain. Unable to bear
the shame of returning to a family that believes her dead or to abandon others at the keep to an imposing new laird,
Genevieve opts for the peaceful life of an abbess. But Bowen’s rugged sensuality stirs something deep inside her that
longs to be awakened by his patient, gentle caress—something warm, wicked, and tempting. Bowen seizes his enemy’s keep,
unprepared for the brooding and reclusive woman who captures his heart. He’s enchanted by her fierce determination, her
unusual beauty, and her quiet, unfailing strength. But wooing her will take more than a seasoned seducer’s skill. For
loving Genevieve, he discovers, means giving her back the freedom that was stolen from her—even if it means losing her
forever. “[Maya] Banks has written an emotionally taut Highlands romance. . . . Lush emotionalism, compelling characters
and a moving story line will win romance fans.”—Kirkus Reviews
Theirs to Keep Maya Banks 2013-10-09 When Cade Walker and Merrick Sullivan find Elle hiding in the cabinet of a gun
store, they know they can't just walk away from the fragile woman with no memory of who she is or who tried to kill her.
Merrick is training for the title shot in the heavyweight division as a mixed martial artist and can't afford
distractions, but neither can he turn his back on the woman who tugs at his heartstrings. Elle feels safe with her two
protectors, and the longer she spends with them, the more she realizes that she has no desire to remember her past. Not
when it could compromise her future with Cade and Merrick. Cade has his own set of issues when it comes to Elle, and it
quickly becomes clear to the two men that for the first time in their friendship, a woman is coming between them. But
what if they just kept her there? Between them. Where she belongs.
Seduction of a Highland Lass Maya Banks 2011-09-27 Maya Banks, the New York Times bestselling author of romance and
romantic suspense has captivated readers with her steamy Scottish historical novels, perfect for fans of Julie Garwood.
In Seduction of a Highland Lass, an indomitable Highland warrior is caught between loyalty and forbidden love. Fiercely
loyal to his elder brother, Alaric McCabe leads his clan in the fight for their birthright. Now he is prepared to wed
for duty, as well. But on his way to claim the hand of Rionna McDonald, daughter of a neighboring chieftain, he is
ambushed and left for dead. Miraculously, his life is saved by the soft touch of a Highland angel, a courageous beauty
who will put to the test his fealty to his clan, his honor, and his deepest desires. An outcast from her own clan,
Keeley McDonald was betrayed by those she loved and trusted. When the wounded warrior falls from his horse, she is drawn
to his strong, lean body. The wicked glint in his green eyes ignites a passion that will follow them back to Alaric’s
keep, where their forbidden love draws them deeper into the pleasures of the flesh. But as conspiracy and danger circle
closer, Alaric must make an impossible choice: Will he betray his blood ties for the woman he loves?
No Place to Run Maya Banks 2010-12-07 The last person Sam Kelly expected to save was Sophie Lundgren. Once they shared a
brief, intense affair while Sam was undercover and then she vanished. She's spent the last few months on the run,
knowing that any mistake would cost her both her life and that of their unborn child. Now she's resurfaced with a
warning for Sam: this time, he's the one in danger.
Kingsbane Claire Legrand 2019-05-21 Book two in the New York Times bestselling series called "Beautiful, brutal, heartstopping, and epic" (Laini Taylor)! Two queens, separated by thousands of years, connected by secrets and lies, must
continue their fight amid deadly plots and unthinkable betrayals that will test their strength—and their hearts. Rielle
Dardenne has been anointed Sun Queen, but her trials are far from over. The Gate keeping the angels at bay is falling.
To repair it, Rielle must collect the seven hidden castings of the saints. Meanwhile, to help her prince and love Audric
protect Celdaria, Rielle must spy on the angel Corien—but his promises of freedom and power may prove too tempting to
resist. Centuries later, Eliana Ferracora grapples with her new reality: She is the Sun Queen, humanity's long-awaited
savior. But fear of corruption—fear of becoming another Rielle—keeps Eliana's power dangerous and unpredictable. Hunted
by all, racing against time to save her dying friend Navi, Eliana must decide how to wear a crown she never wanted—by
embracing her mother's power, or rejecting it forever. Praise for Furyborn: A BuzzFeed Most Anticipated Title of Spring
2018 A Goodreads Most Anticipated Title of Spring 2018 A Bustle Most Anticipated Title of Spring 2018 "A must-read."
—Refinery29 "A series to watch." —Paste magazine "Visionary." —Bustle magazine "One of the biggest new YA fantasies."
—Entertainment Weekly "Empowering." —BuzzFeed
X Marks the Scot Victoria Roberts 2013-02-05 "For a complex story brimming over with pride and passion, betrayal, trust
and most of all the power to make a bad boy a hero, pick up this read."-RT Book Reviews RT Book Reviews 2013 Reviewers
Choice Award Winner for Best Medieval Historical Romance Declan MacGregor hadn't a care in the world beyond finding a
soft bed and a willing woman...until he had to escort Lady Liadain Campbell to the English court. The woman needles him
at every turn, but he can't just abandon her to that vipers' nest without protection. Liadain wasn't thrilled to be left
in the care of her clan's archrival. It was as if the man never had a lady tell him no before! And yet as whispers of
treason swirl through the court and the threat of danger grows even sharper, her bitter enemy soon becomes the only one
she can trust. Twists, turns, and plenty of banter makes this Scottish Historical Romance perfect for fans of Lynsay
Sands, Suzanne Enoch, and Hannah Howell. Bad Boys of the Highlands series: Temptation in a Kilt (Book 1) X Marks the
Scot (Book 2) To Wed a Wicked Highlander (Book 3) What readers are saying about X Marks the Scot "The plot was
intriguing, keeping me hooked all the way through. There are a few twists and turns that kept me at the edge of my seat.
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Never a dull moment, the story was excellent. And the ending was utter perfection." "If you love a marvelous Scottish
adventure, then this book is for you." "This story is packed with treason, danger it seems around every turn, secrets
discovered that condemns some and saves another, and laughter.....tons of laughter!" "I was completely captured by the
story line and all of the events. Victoria had me laughing, crying and even yelling at a few the events in the book."
"[A] story was so evolving that it holds you spellbound through each turning page." What reviewers are saying about X
Marks the Scot "X Marks the Scot is brimming with sexual chemistry, humor and a stellar plotline." "For a complex story
brimming over with pride and passion, betrayal, trust and most of all THE POWER TO MAKE A BAD BOY A HERO, pick up this
read." "Roberts blends in just enough seventeenth-century English history to set the reader firmly in the time and
place. X Marks the Scot is a keeper." "An amazing story of love and revenge, betrayal and hurt." "The plot was
intriguing, keeping me hooked all the way through." What people are saying about Victoria Roberts "Victoria is one of
the top writers today to find adventure, romance and highlanders in one wonderful book." "Victoria Roberts is an author
to watch; her writing will keep you captivated and enthralled the whole way through." "An author who manages to snag her
reader from start to finish." "Victoria has a true talented way of bringing the reader straight to Scotland through her
written words." "Victoria Roberts's writing is captivating and makes you laugh." "Victoria Roberts is a very talented
author who will draw you right into her book and keep you hooked until the very end."
Sweet Home Highlander Amalie Howard 2018-05-28 Lady Aisla Montgomery has a perfectly tolerable marriage...as long as her
husband stays in Scotland and she in Paris. But now, years later, she wants only one thing—a divorce. Niall Stuart
Maclaren, the rugged Laird of Tarbendale rues the day he met his beautiful, conniving wife. Though the thought of her
incites a bitter and biting fury, no other woman has ever stirred his blood as hotly. When Aisla returns to Scotland to
sever ties, Niall agrees on one condition—one week with him for every year of desertion. Six weeks as his wife in his
castle...in his bed...in exchange for her freedom. Each book in the Tartans & Titans series is STANDALONE: * Sweet Home
Highlander * A Lord for the Lass * What a Scot Wants
Highland Wolf Lynsay Sands 2022-01-25 New York Times Bestselling Author Lynsay Sands delivers another sexy historical
romance set in the wilds of the Highlands In all her daydreams about her wedding day, Lady Claray MacFarlane never once
imagined being dragged to the altar by her greedy uncle and forced to marry a man she didn’t know. But that’s what
happened, or would have, had a Highland warrior not snatched her up at the last minute and ridden off with her in his
arms. . . They call him the Wolf. The mercenary’s courage and prowess in battle are known throughout the Highlands, and
with his handsome face and black-as-sin hair, he is as intelligent and deadly as the wolf he was named for… But the Wolf
is also Claray’s betrothed. Thought to have been killed as a child, he’s been in hiding all these years. Now he’s
determined to earn enough coin to rebuild his home, reclaim his birthright, and honor his marriage contract to Claray.
For he’s fallen for the tender-hearted lass…and he will do anything to protect her and their future together.
Highland Ever After Maya Banks 2018-12-18 #1 New York Times and #1 USA Today bestselling author Maya Banks returns to
her beloved Highlander series with the story readers have been waiting for… After Scotland’s three most powerful clans
come together to build a formidable alliance, an apprehensive king conspires to keep his empire from collapsing. He
orders Taliesan McHugh to agree to a marriage that will ensure the king maintains control of the coveted McHugh
fortress. With no other choice but to obey her king, Taliesan accepts her destiny. But when her path crosses with that
of Brodie Armstrong, she begins to wonder what it would be like to feel the warrior’s strong arms around her—and to be
loved by him. Staunchly opposing the king’s command to stand down, Brodie plots to save Taliesan from her arranged
marriage. He is determined to make the gentle beauty his but finds himself at the mercy of a decades-old family
agreement. As power struggles echo across the Highlands, Brodie continues to defy the king and vows to remain true to
his cause, his people—and, most of all, the woman who has claimed his heart.
Seduced by the Highlander Julianne MacLean 2012-08-28 War, Lachlan MacDonald has conquered so many men on the
battlefield—and so many women in the bedroom—that he is virtually undefeated. But one unlucky tryst with a seductive
witch has cursed him forever. Now, any women he makes love to will be doomed for eternity… Lady Catherine is a beautiful
lass of elite origin—or so she is told. Suffering from amnesia, she is desperate to find the truth about who she really
is…or, at the very least, meet someone who inspires an intense memory or emotion. When she first lays eyes on Lachlan
MacDonald, Catherine has a sixth sense that he holds the key that will unlock her past—and maybe even her heart. But how
could she know that the passion she ignites in this lusty warrior’s heart could consume—and destroy—them both?
Shadow Music Julie Garwood 2008-12-30 “Action, drama, desire, revenge: Shadow Music includes all the necessary
ingredients for romantics to plunge into the moors, mountains and magical myth of medieval Scotland.”—The Roanoke Times
Prized for her exquisite beauty, Princess Gabrielle of St. Biel, the daughter of one of England’s most influential
barons, is a perfect bargaining chip for a king who needs peace in the Highlands: King John has arranged Gabrielle’s
marriage to a good and gentle laird. But this marriage will never take place. Upon her arrival in Scotland, Gabrielle is
immediately entangled in Highland intrigue, as a battle royal flares between enemies old and new. For two sadistic
noblemen, underestimating Gabrielle’s bravery and prowess may prove fatal. Colm MacHugh, the most feared man in
Scotland, makes no such mistakes about the captivating princess. Under his penetrating gaze, neither Gabrielle’s body
nor her heart is safe. “No one does historical romance better than Garwood. . . . Gabrielle is an enchanting
heroine.”—The State (Columbia, S.C.) “A compelling historical romance.”—Publishers Weekly
True Love Jude Deveraux 2014-05-27 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Jude Deveraux, the bestselling author of unforgettable
romance, returns with a breathtaking first book in a fantastic series—the Nantucket Brides trilogy. Set on the magical
Massachusetts island, True Love introduces characters from a new generation of Montgomery-Taggerts, the beloved family
from Deveraux’s classic novels. Just as Alix Madsen is finishing up architectural school, Adelaide Kingsley dies and
wills her, for one year, the use of a charming nineteenth-century Nantucket house. The elderly woman’s relationship to
the Madsen family is a mystery to the spirited Alix—fresh from a romantic breakup—but for reasons of her own Alix
accepts the quirky bequest, in part because it gives her time to plan her best friend’s storybook wedding. But unseen
forces move behind the scenes, creaking Kingsley House’s ancient floorboards. It seems that Adelaide Kingsley had a
rather specific task for Alix: to solve the strange disappearance of one of the Kingsley women, Valentina, more than two
hundred years ago. If that wasn’t troubling enough, Alix must deal with the arrogant (and extremely good-looking)
architect Jared Montgomery, who is living in the property’s guesthouse. Unbeknown to Alix, Jared has been charged with
looking after her while she lives on the island—an easy task for him, considering the undeniable chemistry between the
two. But Jared harbors secrets of his own, which, if revealed, may drive a wedge between the pair. With a glorious
Nantucket wedding on the horizon, sparks fly, and the ghosts of the past begin to reveal themselves—some of them
literally. Finding their lives inextricably entwined with the turbulent fortunes of their ancestors, Alix and Jared
discover that only by righting the wrongs of the past can they hope to be together. BONUS: This edition includes an
excerpt from Jude Deveraux's For All Time. Praise for True Love “Jude Deveraux’s Nantucket Brides series will sweep you
away. A beautiful island, a sexy man, and plenty of secrets—this is a wonderful writer at her best.”—Susan Mallery, New
York Times bestselling author of Three Sisters “A new Jude Deveraux novel means a very late night turning the pages
straight through to the delicious end.”—Susan Elizabeth Phillips, New York Times bestselling author of The Great Escape
“True Love, with its star-crossed lovers and twisty plot, evokes everything that makes Nantucket so special—the history,
the atmosphere, the secrets, and the magic.”—Susan Wiggs “Destined to be an instant romance classic . . . [It] will
haunt you long after you read it.”—Pittsburgh Post-Gazette “Deveraux is at her spellbinding romantic finest.”—Booklist
“A novel about star-crossed love, life, death and reincarnation . . . a romantic story of love so deep it survives
centuries.”—Kirkus Reviews
Highlander Ever After Paula Quinn 2018-12-18 From New York Times bestselling author Paula Quinn comes a sweeping
Scottish historical romance between a dashing MacGregor highlander and his English bride. From New York Times
bestselling author Paula Quinn comes a sweeping Scottish historical romance between a dashing MacGregor highlander and
his English bride. They tried to resist a marriage of convenience. . . As the clan chief's son, Adam MacGregor is dutyDownloaded from cruises.ebookers.com on December 10, 2022 by guest

bound to marry a royal heir. Yet when he meets his bride---a beautiful but haughty young lass who thinks he is nothing
more than a common savage---he realizes she's more than he bargained for. But the more Adam gets to know his new wife,
the more intent he is on proving her wrong about him. But can they resist each other? Sina de Arenberg wants nothing to
do with the unsavory MacGregors, especially the fierce Highlander she now calls husband. But the more time she spends
with the man she married, the more she sees his honor and courage. Just when she thinks there might be a future for her
and Adam, Sina is called back to court. England isn't the place she remembers, though, and soon she'll be forced to
choose between the life she once knew, and the Highlander who has captured her heart.
Outlander Diana Gabaldon 2010-12-22 Claire Randall is leading a double life. She has a husband in one century, and a
lover in another... In 1945, Claire Randall, a former combat nurse, is back from the war and reunited with her husband
on a second honeymoon—when she innocently touches a boulder in one of the ancient stone circles that dot the British
Isles. Suddenly she is a Sassenach—an "outlander"—in a Scotland torn by war and raiding border clans in the year of our
Lord...1743. Hurled back in time by forces she cannot understand, Claire's destiny in soon inextricably intertwined with
Clan MacKenzie and the forbidden Castle Leoch. She is catapulted without warning into the intrigues of lairds and spies
that may threaten her life ...and shatter her heart. For here, James Fraser, a gallant young Scots warrior, shows her a
passion so fierce and a love so absolute that Claire becomes a woman torn between fidelity and desire...and between two
vastly different men in two irreconcilable lives.
An English Bride in Scotland Lynsay Sands 2013-06-25 From New York Times bestselling author of The Husband Hunt, The
Heiress, and other beloved historical romances, comes Lynsay Sands’s An English Bride in Scotland, the first book in a
new series set in the wilds of the Highlands. Annabel had planned to become a nun. But when her mother arrives at the
Abbey to bring her home to marry a Scottish laird—her runaway sister’s intended husband—her life takes a decidedly
different turn. And though Annabel isn’t the wife he’d planned for, strong, sexy Ross McKay is taken with his shy, sweet
bride. Annabel knows nothing about being a wife, running a castle—or the marriage bed. But her handsome new husband
makes her want to learn. When Annabel’s life is threatened, Ross vows to move the highlands itself to save her and
preserve the passion that’s only beginning to bloom.
Lion's Bride Iris Johansen 2008-08-26 A sizzling novel of passion, peril, and searing sensuality from “a master among
master storytellers” (Affaire de Coeur)—a magical weaver of spellbinding tales, enticing characters, and unforgettable
romance. The darkly handsome warrior found her in the hot desert night, the last survivor of a caravan devastated by a
brutal attack. But Thea could hardly have found a less likely savior. Brooding and powerful, the infamous Lord Ware felt
no need to rescue a total stranger, but Thea’s striking beauty and fighting spirit moved him. So the knight in tarnished
armor carried her away to his secret stronghold at Dundragon, where she would become his prisoner, his tormentor, his
lover . . . and the one weapon his deadly enemy could use to destroy him.
Highland Treasure Lynsay Sands 2021-01-26 A Buchanan brother finds a love to treasure in this scintillating historical
romance from New York Times bestselling author Lynsay Sands… After escaping from the English soldiers who attacked her
home and imprisoned her in a dungeon, Lady Elysande de Valance is grateful for the rugged Scots who are escorting her to
safety in the Highlands. Even with danger dogging their every step, she hadn’t expected to welcome the strong comforting
embrace of their leader, Rory Buchanan. They say he’s a healer, but she finds the heat of his touch does so much more…
Let his brothers get married—Rory is too busy tending to the sick to be bothered with wooing a bride. But when he is
tasked with accompanying a family friend’s “treasure” to the Highlands, he is surprised to learn the treasure is a
beautiful woman on the run—and even more surprised to discover bruises hidden by her veil. Rory makes it his mission to
tend to her injuries and protect her, but the thought of losing her makes him realize that perhaps it is his heart that
is most in need of healing…
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The Bride Julie Garwood 2011-06-07 An arranged marriage leads to passionate love in this classic Scottish historical
romance from #1 New York Times bestselling author Julie Garwood. By edict of the king, the mighty Scottish laird Alec
Kincaid must take an English bride. His choice is Jamie, youngest daughter of Baron Jamison—a feisty, violet-eyed
beauty. Alec aches to touch her, to tame her, to possess her...forever. But Jamie has vowed never to surrender to a man
she considers a highland barbarian. Alec is everything Jamie’s heart has warned her against—an arrogant scoundrel whose
rough good looks speak of savage pleasures. While Kincaid’s scorching kisses set fire to her blood, she is determined to
resist him...until one rapturous moment quells their clash of wills, and something far more dangerous than desire
threatens to conquer her senses... Includes an excerpt of another beloved Julie Garwood highland romance, The Wedding
Ravished by a Highlander Paula Quinn 2010-05-01 FORBIDDEN LOVE Davina Montgomery is no ordinary English lady. For her
own protection, she's been locked away from society, her true identity the Crown's most closely guarded secret. Until a
shocking betrayal--and a bold rescue--land her in the arms of a fierce Highlander, a powerful warrior whose searing gaze
and tantalizing touch awaken her body and soul. UNDENIABLE DESIRE As the firstborn son of a powerful Scottish laird,
Robert MacGregor has no loyalty to the English throne, but he's not the kind of man to leave a woman in distress, even
if she is English. He vows to deliver Davina to safety, unharmed and untouched. Yet one stolen kiss leaves them both
smoldering with desire...and desperate for more. With Davina's secret threatening to destroy his clan, Rob must choose
between everything he holds dear and the one woman he can't live without. RAVISHED BY A HIGHLANDER
In Bed with a Highlander Maya Banks 2011-08-30 Maya Banks, the New York Times bestselling author of romance and romantic
suspense has captivated readers with her steamy Scottish historical novels, perfect for fans of Julie Garwood. In Bed
with a Highlander is the start of a beguiling trilogy featuring three unforgettable brothers risking everything to save
their clan and their legacy—and to surrender their hearts to love. Ewan McCabe, the eldest, is a warrior determined to
vanquish his enemy. Now, with the time ripe for battle, his men are ready and Ewan is poised to take back what is
his—until a blue-eyed, raven-haired temptress is thrust upon him. Mairin may be the salvation of Ewan’s clan, but for a
man who dreams only of revenge, matters of the heart are strange territory to conquer. The illegitimate daughter of the
king, Mairin possesses prized property that has made her a pawn—and wary of love. Her worst fears are realized when she
is rescued from peril only to be forced into marriage by her charismatic and commanding savior, Ewan McCabe. But her
attraction to her ruggedly powerful new husband makes her crave his surprisingly tender touch; her body comes alive
under his sensual mastery. And as war draws near, Mairin’s strength, spirit, and passion challenge Ewan to conquer his
demons—and embrace a love that means more than revenge and land.
To Love a Highlander Donna Fletcher 2018-03-27 His hate runs deep for her. Will his love run just as deep?Craven of the
Clan MacCara is a fierce Highland warrior, fighting endless battles and conquering his foe, but there is nothing the
mighty warrior can do to save his wife and unborn child. He can, however, make the person responsible for their deaths
suffer for it. He had nearly taken the healer's life that tragic day, his hands having been at her throat. To his
regret, he let her live and warned her never to return. He has lived with that regret for the past year, but no more.
She has dared to return home and he intends to make her suffer before he takes her life. He is called the beast for a
reason and he intends to release the beast on her. Nothing will stop him. Nothing... or so he thinks.Espy has no place
to go but home... to her grandmother, the one person who loves her. She has no choice, for what awaits her there is far
less frightening than what she is running from. She is a healer, wise in the old ways and knowledgeable in the ways of a
physician, her father having taught her. She is hopeful that Craven MacCara, a beast of a man, might find it in his
heart to forgive her, since a day has not gone by that guilt, misplaced as it is, has not weighed heavily upon her. If
not, then death will be her only salvation... or so she thinks.Truths begin to surface, lives are threatened, secrets
are discovered, and love finds a way to heal the heart, and Espy discovers what it means... To Love A Highlander.
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